HARRISON CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
MySchoolBucks Disclaimer
https://www.myschoolbucks.com/

The Harrison Central School District does not sponsor, advertise or receive any
compensation from Heartland School Systems, Inc. Please be advised that by
using this website, users understand and agree that this website is offered as a
convenience and users are not obligated to utilize the site. This website is not
maintained or owned by the Harrison Central School District. The Harrison Central
School District does not assume any responsibility for errors, harm or damage
that may result from the use of this website including consequential, direct,
indirect, incidental or special damages. Users understand and agree that the
Harrison Central School District shall not be liable for any actions, claims, suits,
damages, losses or expenses of any kind arising out of or connected with the use
of this website. The term “use of this website”, as used herein means: (1) funding
of student accounts electronically; (2) viewing student accounts; or (3)
transactions made in connection with the website. Users agree to use this site at
their own risk. Users further agree to indemnify and save harmless the Harrison
Central School District from any and all actions, suits, damages, loss, claims of loss
or expenses of any kind caused by or arising from the use of this website. Your
use of this website shall be deemed acceptance of the foregoing terms.
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